
Student Billing & Payment Center 
Tax Documentation: 1098-T 
 
 

Revised 12/03/2020.CE 
 
 

How do I access my 1098-T 

A 1098-T is processed after December 31st each year, and mailed to students via USPS and an email 

reminder with the CashNet portal link for accessing electronically by January 31st.   If you need 

assistance with the student’s CashNet portal login, please email Student.Billing@point.edu.  
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